
 
 
WAE BOARD MEETING 
 
The World Archery Europe Executive Board meeting was held on 15 and 16 November 
2014 at the headquarters of the French Archery Federation in Paris.  
All the Board members were attending the meeting. 
 
These are some of the important decisions: 
 
European Championships 

- The Board allocated the European Youth Championships to the Archery 
Federation of Romania. The Championships will be held in Bucharest on 19-
23 July 2016. The designed Technical Delegate is:  Mrs  Irena Rosa 

 
- The Board fixed the dates for the European 3D Championships : 6-10 

September 2016 
 
European Grand Prix 
 The Board allocated the following Grand Prix in 2015 and 2016 

- 2015: G.P. 2nd leg to the Archery Federation of Romania. The competition    
will be held in Iasi on 7-11 July 2015. The Technical Delegate is: Mr Hakan 
Cakiroglu 

- 2016: GP 1st leg to the Bulgarian Archery Federation. The competition will be 
held in Sofia on 26-30 April 2016. The Technical Delegate is: Mr Hakan 
Cakiroglu 

- G.P.  2nd leg to the Archery Federation of France. The competition will be 
held on 21-25 June in Riom. The Technical Delegate is:  Mrs Evelyn 
Papadopoulou.    

 
The WAE Executive Board decided to allow Individual entries to the Grand Prix 

competitions also for 2015.  It means that not only National Team archers can 
participate to a Grand Prix leg, but also Club archers can enter the event. This is a 
great opportunity for the Club archers to compete with top European archers in an 
international competition.  
 
     European Clubteam Cup 

 The 2015 European Clubteams Cup will be held in Rennes  (France) on 3-4 
October 2015. The EB appointed Mr Patrick Lebeau, as WAE Technical Delegate. 

 
The 2016 edition will be organized in Sofia (Bulgaria) on 1-2 October. 

 
The winners will receive the following prize money: 
 1st place:  2000 € 
 2nd place:  1500 € 
 3rd place:  1000 € 



  
This competition can be an exceptional tool of archery promotion in  

Europe. World Archery Europe strongly believes in such a competition and hopes that 
the Presidents of all Member Associations, might actively support this project even 
publishing the news on their website and advertising it among their Archery Clubs. 

 
 
Furthermore the Board approved the Judges Commissions for WAE events 

2015, proposed by the WAE Judges Committee. It was approved also the organization 
of a Continental Judge Seminar which will be held in Sallanches  (France) on 23-25 
October 2015. 

 
 
 
 


